
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Senior Celebration 

A drug and alcohol free after prom party for our Graduating Seniors 
(…and they need your help!) 

 
Dear Business Owner, 
 
We are asking your business to consider making a donation to the event this year. A donation 
can be made in the form of cash, check, gift certificate, coupon, merchandise, etc to be used 
for games, food and prizes. We would appreciate any support from our Grand Island 
Community to help make this safe and fun-filled event another huge success. 
 
Also, in an added effort to increase our funds this year, we are asking the area’s businesses for 
donations as a sign of their commitment to the youth of our community. Post Prom Committee 
will receive a page in the 2011 Graduation Pamphlet that will be used to display the names of 
businesses that have donated within the following categories:  
 

• $25 donation - Bronze Sponsor 
• $50 donation - Silver Sponsor 
• $100 donation - Gold Sponsor 
• $125 and up - Platinum Sponsor 

 
This thoughtful gesture will greatly benefit the 2011 Senior Celebration. Please note that this 
year’s “Graduation Pamphlet” will reach over 1,500 persons in attendance at the Grand Island 
graduation ceremony and is a great venue for advertising. Your business name will also be 
advertised throughout the Senior Celebration.  
 
The after prom party is sure to become one of the biggest events of the senior year experience 
and will take place on Friday, June 17th at Grand Island High School, from 11:30pm – 5:00am.  
 
Please send all donations as well as business cards/ads to Grand Island High School, attention 
Robert Simpson, 1100 Ransom Road, Grand Island, New York 14072.  You may choose to 
send an advertisement via e-mail to RobertSimpson@k12.ginet.org with a check to follow.  
Make checks payable to: Grand Island Student Council.  Should you wish to speak to 
someone regarding your donation or patron ad, please contact Robert Simpson, 773-8820. 
 
Please note that all contributions will positively enhance this event and the teens we are trying 
to protect from underage drinking, traffic accidents, and poor behavior choices. Thank you for 
your thoughtful consideration and we look forward to your response. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert Simpson 
Post Prom Coordinator 
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